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As per my previous comments, my primary concern still relates to the sheer size of the proposed solar farm and the
proximity to our village. The cumulative effect of this and other proposed projects across this locality is completely
disproportionate to the rural location in which it is proposed. The proposed trees and hedgerows take a long time to grow
so the negative impact of the solar farm will be seen for a long time. Planting should be carried out early today n the
scheme to avoid this.

The heavy traffic that will inevitably arise, particularly during construction, is extremely worrying. There are no speed
restrictions on this road, the additional strain this will put on the infrastructure will be huge, there are underground utilities
under the verges which are easily damaged, and all this to take place 7 days a week for up to 2 years. Noise pollution
from these vehicles will obviously impact residents in a negative way, along with vibration from the vehicles.



